
 

 

 

 

 

CANCELLATION OF 

PLANNING COMMITTEE MEETING  

WEDNESDAY 03 MAY 2023 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE DUE TO THE LOCAL GOVERNMENT 

ELECTIONS THE PLANNING COMMITTEE MEETING 

SCHEDULED FOR WEDNESDAY 3 MAY 2023 WILL 

NOT NOW PROCEED 

 

THE DATE OF THE NEXT MEETING, IN JUNE, HAS 

YET TO BE CONFIRMED 


